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What's Happening at Ramona?!

During the month of November we will celebrate kindness with a list of
activities that students can participate in at home and during Zoom
classes. Please refer to the calendar. Also, we are kicking off an incentive
to motivate students to pass lessons in i-Ready for math. Please
encourage your child to log in for at least one hour a week in math and
one hour in ELA to complete their i-Ready lessons. Finally, beginning November 30th, we will start our
RI 3 Reading Challenge. More information to come about this activity.

Kindness Calendar: 
(English) https://drive.google.com/�le/d/19NFwfd4jlzetTs9pGAEpIRRK1Sg4wZKU/view?usp=sharing
(Spanish) https://drive.google.com/�le/d/1fcVcUGvAMEgvmbI4gbf0oH4hhIwqPola/view?
usp=sharing

Message from Mr. Ramirez

This is the time of year that we are reminded of those areas in our
life that we are thankful for. With that in mind, I'd like to take this
opportunity to express my gratitude to all of you. Parents, you are
the foundation for your children and every day I see how committed
you are to providing your children with what they need in order to be
successful.

I would also like to thank our teachers and staff for their
tremendous work during this school year. Life is obviously different
and certain changes have been necessitated by COVID. However,
our teachers have been relentless in their commitment to students'
academic and emotional well-being. We have amazing teachers here
at Ramona!

Sincerely,

Mr. Ramirez
Principal
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i-Ready:
https://drive.google.com/�le/d/1yeofN41kWDrz_OMJthRR3KQoxpKfQUP9/view?usp=sharing

Thanksgiving Break

Students will have the week of November 23rd to November 27th for
Thanksgiving Break. I hope you will �nd some time to enjoy family and
friends as we take a week to remember what we are thankful for.

Parent Conference Week

Even though we are online, it is extremely important to attend your
child's parent conference in order to discuss his/her progress this
year. Report cards will be mailed home prior to the week of
November 16th so that you have your child's report card to view.
Please work with your child's teacher to con�rm a day and time for
your conference. Thank you!

Facebook @ramonaacademy
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